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I continue my support on the Conference Committee, Strategic Operations and Support Committee, and 

the Finance Committee.  In addition, and based on the primary and secondary support activities for 

various committees within the Region, I have been working with the Area Chairs for engaging the 

Sections and also to help revive dormant Sections.  In October, I participated in the 2022 Convene and 

had the opportunity to meet with Joe Juisai and Varadraj Gurupur and review activities for 

SoutheastCon 2023.  Convene provided some valuable insight and updates on how to manage and host 

conferences.  The venue also provided a good means to interact with Technical Societies looking at new 

venues for hosting their technical conferences.  In November, I will be participating in IEEE’s Board 

meetings in Vancouver, BC.  In December, I will also be supporting the Region 3 planning meeting. 

Since our meeting in October and November, I have supported: 

• Area Chair meetings, 

• Worked with SoutheastCon 2023 and SoutheastCon 2024,  

• Continue to support Region Director on other duties as assigned. 

With this being the last meeting before the New Year, I wish all the very best of the upcoming holiday 

season. 

 

 

 


